
PUBLIC NOTICE
Tanner Meeting

Published in the Ogden Reporter 
on Wednesday, Jul. 7, 2021

LEGAL NOTICE
Notice of meeting of the City 

Council of the City of Ogden, Iowa 
to consider a usage variance and 
mobile home park permit for Og-
den Iowa Mhp LLC for Lots 11 & 
12 Block 9 SW NE (601 W Cherry 
St.) and Lots 1 & 2 Block 19 SW NE 
(602 W. Cherry St.) in the Original 
Town, in the Town of Ogden, Boone 
County, Iowa.

Public Notice is hereby given that 
the Ogden City Council will hold a 
Public Hearing on July 13th, 2021, 
at 7:25 p.m. at Ogden City Hall, 513 
West Walnut Street in Ogden, Iowa 
at which hearing the Council pro-
poses to consider a usage variance 
and permit for the above-mentioned 
properties. The variance would 
change the parcels from Restrict-
ed Residence to Multi-Residential 
and to approve a mobile home park 
permit to Ogden Iowa Mhp LLC if 
parcels are owned by Ogden Iowa 
Mhp LLC.

Dated this 22nd day of June 
2021.

Emily Clausen
City Administrator
City of Ogden, Iowa


